
3rd issue has been published



3rd issue of our magazine for 2024 has been published.

Dear colleagues!

We are glad to inform you that the 3rd issue of our magazine for 2024 has been published. It can
be found here.

We also remind you that the acceptance of articles in the next, 4th issue of the journal continues.
We will be glad to receive your articles!

https://russiaglobal.spbstu.ru/userfiles/files/RvGM---T_-27_-V_-3.pdf

